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SUPERINTENDENT ANNOUNCEMENT- 1/22/2021 

 

CASE REPORT 

The district is pleased to announce that we have not received any reports this week of students 

or staff diagnosed with coronavirus.  We do have some high school students/staff in quarantine 

from contact with positive cases.  

 

OUR SCHOOLS 

Our elementary schools will REMAIN OPEN for in-person learning. 

The middle school WILL OPEN beginning Monday, January 25, 2021.  

The high school will CONTINUE LEARNING REMOTELY from January 25, 2021 through  

January 29, 2021.   

 

NETWORKING WITH THE HEALTH DEPARTMENT 

At our recent meeting with the Health Department, we received encouraging news that our 

number of daily cases is decreasing.  However, the North Country numbers are still concerning, 

and we must continue to follow the appropriate health and safety protocols to limit the spread.  

Multiple cases due to transmission from specific workplaces, restaurants, and events have been 

contributing factors in our numbers.  We encourage everyone to continue to socially distance, 

wear masks and wash hands frequently as we work together to get our North Country positive 

case and quarantine numbers down. 

 

FUTURE 

The safety and security of our students is always our main goal, and our district will continue 

working with the Health Department to ensure we are making the best possible decisions.  We 

also take pride in being transparent with our families while maintaining the confidentiality of 

those involved.  We remain Cougar Strong! 


